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We are reviewing your 2025-26 financial aid application and need more information about benefits your family may 
have received.  

The federal government guidance for FAFSA filers clarifies that filers should only indicate that they received free or 
reduced-price school lunch on the FAFSA form if they meet the income eligibility guidelines published by the U.S. 


